
                                     

 
  

Music Generation 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Lees Road 

 

Aoibheann Daly, Áine Daly and Jack Moloney 

represented our school in the Cross Country 

Finals in Lees Road on November 14th.  Well 

done on a good performance and thanks to 

Carol and Nessa for accompanying them. 

Christmas Nativity 

                            
Reminder: The children will perform the 

Christmas nativity in the Church this year 

on Thursday December 19th @ 7pm.   

 

There will be no charge for attendance 

however; there will be a raffle on the 

night.  

 

Families and members of the community 

are more than welcome to attend.  
 

                           
Please note change in dates for 

Swimming for this school year. 

 

Lessons will commence on Wednesday 

April 22nd 2020 for Junior Infants to 3rd 

Class and on Thursday April 23rd 2020 for 

4th to 6th Class. 

 

Separate letter with further details is 

attached. 
 

Swimming Dates 

 

Dates for your Diary 

Mon Dec 16th -   School Closed for staff training  

 

Thur Dec 19th -    Christmas Nativity 

 

Mon Dec 23rd – Fri Jan 3rd -   Christmas Holidays  

 

Monday 6th Jan 2020 -   School Re-opens 
 

 

                               
 

Fiddle tuition continues with Michael 

Grogan every Thursday.   

 

Please ensure your child has their fiddle at 

school every Thursday.   

 

Children should practice at home for the 

programme to be effective. 

 

School Closures 
Reminder: The school will be closed on 

Monday December 16th for staff training. 

 

                            
School will close at 12 Noon on Friday 

December 20th 2019 for the Christmas 

Holidays.  School will re-open on Monday 
January 6th 2020. 

Christmas Jumpers 

                                                           
The children can wear their Christmas 

jumpers to school on Friday December 

13th and Friday December 20th  

 

The Astro-Turf is now complete and is 

being used as follows:- 

Junior & Middle Room: Tues & Thurs 

Senior Room: Mon, Wed & Fri 

No food or drink is allowed on the Astro-

Turf 
 

Astro-Turf 

 

Christmas Cards & Annual 
 The children have enjoyed designing 

their own Christmas. Card packs will be 

sent home today. €3 from every pack will 

go towards various resources for the 

children. 

If your child did not order a Christmas 

annual, we have a few spare copies @ €4 

each.  Please contact the school if you 
wish to buy one. 


